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16 May, 2012 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you may already be aware the NSW Teachers Federation is holding a stop-work meeting 
for up to 2 hours this Friday 18 May.  Teachers have been asked to attend this meeting to 
discuss issues relating to working conditions, student learning opportunities and the 
resourcing of schools. 
 
A number of staff from Engadine West Public School will be attending the meeting from 
9.00am to 11.00am.  As a result there will be minimal supervision of students during this time.  
The school will resume normal operation from 11.00am. 
 
Please note that the Zone Cross Country, weekly school swimming and NAPLAN “catch up” 
tests will go ahead as scheduled.  The School Canteen will be open on Friday but due to the 
stop work meeting will not be filling lunch orders. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Garry Royston       Trevor Lambert 
(Principal)        (Federation Rep) 

 
 

 

 


